
 

 

Announcement on the Temporary Suspension of Remittance Services  

From January 28th to February 4th, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) will temporarily 

suspend the CNY Pre-Settlement and the CNY Direct Remittance services during 

Chinese New Year holidays from January 28th to February 4th, 2025. International 

Remittance service is still available as usual but the receiving payment in 

mainland China, Hong Kong and other affected areas will be delayed during 

Chinese New Year holidays period.  

 

We apologize for any inconveniences may cause. 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

January 22th, 2025 

 


